
luncheon will take place Tuesday September 10, 2013

Greetings dear members and welcome back!

  

Save the date, The next luncheon will take place Tuesday September 10, 2013, Le
Meridien Hotel
.  This Member- to- Member networking event is a guaranteed and no-stress way for you to
increase your business connections within AmCham. We have lots of new faces and will begin
promptly at 1pm with a brief review of past months activities followed by the main event-B2B. 
So remember to bring along brochures and business cards to promote your business.

  

AmCham members will also receive an updated membership directory.

  

Please confirm your reservation as early as possible-30 000xaf per member.

  

I look forward to seeing you there!

  

Charmian
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